
Join the City of Fort Lauderdale and the Downtown Fort Lauderdale Transportation Management 

Association (TMA) for a public workshop to review existing Sun Trolley service routes, including the 

NW Link and the Neighborhood Link. Come out and let your voice be heard! Share your ideas and 

input about where and when you feel Trolley service is needed the most. This workshop will be the 

first of several opportunities for neighbors to work together with the City and the TMA to identify 

route improvements to better meet the transit needs of the community.

For more information, please call (954) 828-4826 or email transportation@fortlauderdale.gov.

Public Workshop
NW Link and
Neighborhood Link
Service Routes Review
Joseph C. Carter Park Auditorium 
1450 W. Sunrise Boulevard 
Tuesday, September 26, 2017 
6:00 PM – 8:00 PM

If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call 

(954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.  Printed on recycled paper.
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